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Annual Report 2014 

Honouring Eva Foundation 

This annual report informs you about the 2014 activities of the Honoring Eva 

Foundation. As you know our mission is to support students with scholarships in 

the 4 Year Program and in The Transformation Training. Building on this goal we 

received in 2014 the tremendous support of € 30.400 from sponsors and all kind 

of activities. We were so encouraged by all donations that we could offer 12 

scholarships (€15.750) and 3 loans (€ 7.960).  

In 2014 we’ve made drastic changes in our course. 

We formulated new goals and plans like:  

- Making the Foundation more alive and visible in the community 

- Finding a new balance between helping and enabling students  

- Finding new creative ways and ideas to generate money  

The changed course worked out very well. 

We experienced the commitment of the students that organized activities to 

raise money. We experienced the commitment of the school that gave space to 
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us to have our meetings, making our announcements, organizing activities and 

raising money by the remittances of students. 

We also organized a Brainstorm Evening that was visited by more than 30 

students and Faculty members 

We created a new logo and letterhead. 

Inviting Marcel Vos as a new board member enlarged the board. 

While writing this, we see a growing amount of new initiatives.  

Meanwhile we look forward to stay in touch with you. Your positive thoughts and 

actions are of great help in providing the CE-process to new and present 

students. Thanks! 

Warm regards, 

Heleen de Winter    

Secretary Honouring Eva Foundation     
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